
(Reply) 
September 29, 1913. 

Dear Sir William: 

Thanks - yes. You and your dinners and your guests and every­
thing yours always give s__o much pleasure that I ccunt :ieyself fort unate to be of 
your party at your dinner to Professor Jastrow at the .A.thenaeum elub, October 9th. 

' 
But as f"or- flle lecture the next day - I am a little afraid to promise 

but I will do my best. 

Believe me, Most heartily yours, 

W. H. Page. 


